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DUSTBANE

PINOSAN

DETERGENT GERMICIDE LIQUIDE CONCENTRE 

GERMICIDAL DETERGENT LIQUID CONCENTRATE

Staphylococcus - Salmonella - Pseudomonas 

Staphylocidal - Salmonellacidal - Pseudomonacidal 

GARANTIE:

Chlorure d'ammonium octylique décylique diméthylique.... 1.60%
Chlorure d'ammonium dioctylique diméthylique............ 0.80%
Chlorure d'ammonium didécylique diméthylique............ 0.80%

GUARANTEE:

Octyl decyl dimethyl ammonium chloride.................. 1.60%
Dioctyl dimethyl ammonium chloride...................... 0.80%
Didecyl dimethyl ammonium chloride...................... 0.80%

ATTENTION:  Les surfaces qui entrent directement en contact avec
les aliments doivent être bien rincées à l'eau potable.

CAUTION:  Surfaces subject to direct food contact should be
adequately rinsed with potable water.

COMMERCIAL

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'USAGE

REGISTRATION NO.  19046

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NO. D'ENREGISTREMENT 19046

LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

Ne contient pas de phosphate - Biodégradable

Phosphate Free - Biodegradable



CONTENU NET

NET CONTENTS

LES PRODUITS DUSTBANE LIMITEE
C.P. 8381

Ottawa, Ontario
K1G 3K1

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LIMITED
Box 8381

Ottawa, Ontario
K1G 3K1

D'un océan à l'autre

From Coast to Coast

The triple quaternary ammonium compound formula of PINOSAN 
cleans, disinfects and deodorizes in a one step operation.  
PINOSAN imparts a fresh pine scent on any hard surface where 
odours are a problem.  PINOSAN is recommended for use in 
hospitals, nursing homes, schools, institutions, industries and 
food processing plants.

PINOSAN may be used on all inanimate objects that are washable 
with water such as floors, walls, furniture porcelain, rubber, 
thermometers, lensed instruments, metal surfaces, painted 
surfaces, plastics, basins, toilet seats, locker rooms and 
garbage pails.

DIRECTIONS: Apply by mopping or wiping, thoroughly wetting the 
surface with the recommended use dilution.  For all types of 
cleaning and disinfecting: 13 mL of PINOSAN per litre (1:80) of 
potable water.

At the above dilution (1:80) PINOSAN is effective against 
Staphylococcus aureus, Salmonella choleraesuis and Pseudomonas 
aeruginosa.  Germicidal performance against the above organisms 
has been confirmed by the A.O.A.C. use dilution test.

WARNING" "Keep out of the reach of children".  Irritating to eyes 
and skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin and clothing.  Harmful 
if swallowed.  Rubber or polyethylene gloves and eye goggles or 



face shield must be worn when handling concentrate.

Caution:  Keep from freezing.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  Contains octyl decyl dimethyl ammonium 
chloride.  If splashed in eyes or on skin flush thoroughly with 
water for at least 15 minutes.  If swallowed drink three to four 
glasses of milk or water.  DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  CALL A 
PHYSICIAN IMMEDIATELY.

NOTICE TO USER: This product is to be used only in accordance 
with the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the 
Pest Control Products Act to use a controlled product under 
unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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